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Norwood Primary School 
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Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 12th December 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It’s party time in Year 4! 

 

We will be celebrating Christmas with a party for children during the afternoon of Friday 20th 

December 2013. 

 

To combine the end of term festivities and to celebrate the children achieving 40 and 50 class 

credits the children have opted to watch a film during the morning. There is a possibility that the 

film may be a PG as the children will be able to bring a selection of films on the morning.  

 

If there are any parents/carers who do not wish their child to participate in watching a PG film, 

please don’t hesitate to let me know and I will make alternative arrangements. 

 

School will provide drinks, but it would be helpful if the children could bring a small item of party 

food, for example a tube of crisps or a pack of biscuits etc which they will be able to share. This will 

be eaten whilst they are watching a film. May I recommend that they have a reduced amount of 

lunch on that day. The children may bring party clothes to change into after lunch.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Gilmour-Hoy    Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher    Head Teacher 
 


